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Tuesday 26th September 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers of EYFS/KS1 Children, 

EYFS / KS1 HARVEST Giving 2017 

 

For our harvest services at Heene over the past few years we have supported Worthing Churches Homeless 

Project by donating food items as a whole school.  EYFS/KS1 are going to support this in 2017 whilst KS2 are 

donating to those in need in Romania via a ‘Shoebox Appeal’.   

 

We are asking the children to bring in items which can be taken to our EYFS/KS1 Harvest service on Friday 

20th October, 9.30am at St Matthews Church.  We invite our link from WCHP to attend the service and speak 

to the children and any parents who can join us.   Please can your donations be in school by Wednesday 18th 

October to give us time to transport them to St Matthews Church. 

 

Please help us re-stock our cupboards with all the items we really need to support the 1000 people that turn to us 
each year. 

 Coffee 

 Sugar 

 Tinned meat 

 Tinned fish 

 Cooking oil 

 Tinned fruit 

 Hot chocolate 

 Squash 

 Mustard 

 Salad dressings 

 Salad cream 

 Sweeteners 

 Sweets 

 Marmite 

 Evaporated milk 

 Black sacks 

 Foil 

 Toilet rolls 

 Kitchen roll 

 Dishwasher tablets 

 Dish cloths 

Many thanks for your continued support 

EYFS/KS1 team  
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